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Dear Partners 
 
THANK YOU – SUICIDE AWARENESS THROUGH SPORT CAMPAIGN, HAMPDEN 
STADIUM 
 
I would like to extend my sincere thanks for your support of Police Scotland Greater Glasgow’s 
campaign launch in partnership with Papyrus UK. Your contribution has been invaluable, not 
only in marking National Suicide Prevention Day 2025 with the campaign launch, but also in 
supporting the campaign video and engaging with sporting teams throughout the past year. 
 
From conversations with those who attended the launch yesterday, it is clear that your 
encouragement, knowledge, and professionalism have helped inspire confidence and 
enthusiasm to drive this campaign forward. Together, we are providing much-needed support 
and signposting for those struggling with thoughts of suicide through Hopeline 24/7. 
 
I fully recognise the significant time and commitment this has required, particularly alongside 
your day-to-day responsibilities within your clubs and the charity. Please know that this 
dedication is deeply appreciated. 
 
I look forward to building on this partnership with Greater Glasgow and to exploring future 
opportunities where we can continue working together. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Superintendent Ryan McMurdo  
 
 
 


